
 
 

 
From: Jerry Manarchuck [mailto:jerry@dlr.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 1:01 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh; jchautin@hardycarey.com; EStubbe@hardycarey.com; martinf@htv10.tv; 
Ron Graser 
Subject: KFOL-CA Digital STA 
 
Mohammad, 
 
                As mentioned in our phone conversation, when I prepared the post-transition interference 
analysis on May 26th, the post-transition software showed no interference issues.  Attached is a pdf of 
the OET-69 interference run.  The WVUE-DR rulemaking (BPRM-20090528AFA) was filed after the KFOL-
CA STA and minor mod. application and therefore the post-transition software did not include the 
WVUE-DR rulemaking facility.  It is noted that WVUE is authorized for operation on channel 8 post-
transition, and therefore we don't believe its licensed pre-transition channel 29 facility should be 
included in the current post-transition software. 
                 
                Please let me know if you need any more information. 
 
Regards 
Jerry 
dLR:C2953.12649 
   
Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.  
Consulting Engineer 
du Treil, Lundin & Rackley, Inc. 
201 Fletcher Ave. 
Sarasota, Florida  34237 
(941) 329-6014 direct dial 
email: jerry@dlr.com 
  
http://www.dlr.com 
941.329.6000 (main) 
941.329.6030(fax) 
  


